
How haunted is your house? 
Posted: Sept. 23, 2021 
 
Get those plastic skeletons and cardboard bats out of storage – the Village 
wants to see how spooky you can make your house this Halloween! 
  
Take a picture of your fully-decorated home and send it, along with your 
name and address, to marketing@tinleypark.org by Wednesday, Oct. 6 to be 
included on an electronic story map that Halloween lovers will be able to use 
to visit each home. 
  
Show us what you've got, Tinley Park! 
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